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September 1,1982 |
|#3F-0982-02

i File: 3-0-5-g
.

1

Mr. James P. O'Reilly |
Regional Administrator, Region II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement i

101 Marietta St. N.W., Suite 3100 |

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 |

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302 i,

'' Operating License No. DPR-72
Emergency Preparedness Appraisa onfirmation of Action

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

By letter dated June 30,1982, Florida Power Corporation committed to provide you with our
resolution of the meteorological tower study which indicated the 10 meter instrumentation

|
Is influenced by the nearby coal pile.The evaluation has been completed and the following

| actions will be taken.

A new meteorological tower will be erected west of Crystal River Units 1 and 2 and will
utilize comparable instrumentation to that available on the existing tower for determination
of offsite doses. The present tower will be utilized as a backup system. A schedule for
procurement and installation will be provided to you as soon as it is developed and approved
by Florida Power Corporation management. |

Very truly yours, |

D -d Q s1

David G. Mardis
Acting Manager
Nuclear Licensing
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